
 

From: Michael Hoffman 
To: Planning and Housing 
Subject: [External Sender] My comments for 2025.PH23.3 on July 15, 2025 Planning and Housing Committee 
Date: July 14, 2025 2:15:48 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the July 15, 2025 Planning and Housing 
Committee meeting on item 2025.PH23.3, Advancing Six Sites for the Homelessness Services 
Capital Infrastructure Strategy (HSCIS) - City-Initiated Official Plan Amendment and Six 
Zoning By-law Amendments - Decision Report - Approval 

Please post my comments publicly on the web site. 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the 
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of 
City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online 
and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 

I strongly support the zoning by-law and official plan amendments proposed for the six 
shelters in this item. 

The City of Toronto desperately needs more shelter spaces. For a city so rich in resources, the 
level of homelessness is truly unacceptable. 

Homelessness affects us all, city-wide. Property owners should not be able to make areas near 
their properties shelter-free zones. 

Many thanks, 
Michael Hoffman 
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